
Countryside will be Celebrating Its 40 Year Anniversary! 

Contact: Patti Muscaro  muscaroe@pcsb.org 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

Celebrating 40 Years of  

Countryside 

This is THE EVENT we have been waiting for... 

It is time to share the memories of yesterday, 

The Joys of Today, 
And the Hope of Tomorrow. 

Please, join us for an evening of celebration of our alumni and our community.  

Friday, May 1, 2020 

5:00pm-7:00pm 

Countryside High School-3000 State Road 580,  
For SPONSOR opportunities, and to RSVP, or to DONATE, 

 contact: muscaroe@pcsb.org             

 
 

First 300 to RSVP will receive a free memento 
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